EC-2023-0395

Brett Felber
VS
Ameren Missouri

Memo to the Missouri Public Service Commission

To the Missour Public Service Commission, please keep EC-2023-0395 open until Judge
Clark issues a re-hearing for this matter or sets a hearing to hear about the counerfeit
documents that Ameren Missouri used in this matter that | have raised awareness of.

While there is a Statute of limitations in order to either appeal or request a re-hearing. |
respectfully asked for a re-hearing after this matter was ruled on. However, there is no
Statute of Limitations doesn’t apply to documents that are counterfeit and altered
documents and counterfeit documents that were used in prouduction of committing fraud
against a party and deceiving them out of additional money and money they shouldn’t have
lost.

Judge Clark needs to also answer to an Attorney Generals Complaint | filed againt Ameren
Missouri surrounding the document in question and that | have raised awareness about. The
Attorney General file is CC-2024-03-001803.

In addition, Ameren Missouri needs to file a response to the Attorney General’s Office
surrounding the detail of the document as well.

If Judge Clark doesn’t allow a re-hearing or doesn’t issue a hearing resolving this document |
have brought to their attention, which proves Ameren never sent an email with a payment
date of May 18, 2023, as the email address they use for their hosting they listed on the
document is www2.ameren.com.

www2.ameren.com is not a valid email address, therefore it would not have sent an email or
would | have received an email from that address.

I know Ameren will most likely use the excuse that they meant to put www.ameren.com.
Even if they used that, it wouldn’t have sent and | never would have received and email,
because it isn’t an email address, as it is used for their website and hosting.

This document they submitted it typed up by their Regulatory Department Liasion, Aubrey
Krcmar, prior counsel Jermaine Grubbs and co-counsel Eric Banks from Banks Law LLC.

| will also give them until the end of business today Tuesday to file a response to this letter
as to why he allowed and knew Ameren submitted a counterfeit payment agreement.

Any correspondence emails that Ameren sends to customers such as payment agreements
come from DONOTReply@ameren.com

Ameren Missouri is not even remotely close on the email address, because the copy Aubrey
Krcmar and Ameren Missouri submitted on their behalf is a fake, fraudulent copy and a
counterfeit copy.

In addition, it fails to address the payment agreement terms of 12 months and $ NGzl
additional per month in which they indexed it as table border, cellpadding, cellspacing, color,
wutable.

Ameren also needs to issue an resposne from their legal counsel by no later than the end of
business today Tuesday March 12, 2024 or | will amend my filing with the Missouri



Department of Human Rights and the Charge of Discrimination | have filed against them, and
| will present Amerens passing of a counterfeit document to the Cole County, Missouri
Prosecuting Attorney’s Office for deception of funds by fraud and fraudulent business
practices.

Brett Felber- March 12, 2024
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